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Richard Stieglitz Participates in Panel Discussion 
hosted by the Reentry Project of the Association of
the Bar for the City of New York

Tuesday, January 27, 2009  2:00 PM to  5:00 PM

On January 27th, 2009, Cahill Associate Richard Stieglitz participated in a panel discussion hosted by the Reentry 
Project of the Association of the Bar for the City of New York. The panel discussed representing people with criminal 
convictions before vocational licensing and housing agencies.
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